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I. Review of Self-Study, May 8, 2020 
WSCUC Self-Study working group administrative co-chairs had a deadline of May 8 to 
update the self-study and incorporate additional weblinks and documents for their 
respective evidence-based CFR narratives.  
 
 

II. WSCUC Operations Team Meetings: May 1, May 8, May 13, May 22 
The CSUSB WSCUC Operations Team met to discuss updates, logistics, and worked with 
the Institutional Report writer. 
 
 

III. Self-Study & Meaning of a CSUSB Degree Definitions Distribution, May 22, 2020 
A second version of the Self-Study, along with three Meaning of a CSUSB Degree 
definitions, was shared with campus leaders.  
 
 

IV. WSCUC Campus Leadership Forum, May 28, 2020 
Campus Leaders, which includes students, faculty, staff, and administrators, across 
CSUSB met to discuss the Meaning of a CSUSB Degree, COVID-19, and the Self-Study. 
The forum was held by President Morales, Provost/Vice President McMahan, Deputy 
Provost/Vice Provost/ALO Weber, with President Emeritus Koester as a facilitator. The 
forum was conducted virtually, and there were one hundred and six attendees.  
 
 

V. Upcoming Meetings 
The next quarterly WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting is scheduled for June 12, 2020. 


